
Livonia Public Schools  
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: November 28, 2017 
 
Re:   Wireless Routers - 2013 Bond 
 

 
I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the purchase and installation of Wave 2 access points (i.e. - wireless routers) at 
all District buildings. 
 
As mentioned to the Board at the Study Session of November 27, 2017, the bid 
opening for this 2013 Bond Fund project occurred on November 13, 2017. The 
recommended vendor is Presidio in the final amount of $879,399.21. This final 
amount includes a trade-in credit for our existing equipment, plus the addition of 
two voluntary alternate bids we have accepted (see bid tab). A considerable 
portion of the total cost may be returned to the District via e-Rate reimbursement 
(up to an estimated $400,000), which would significantly reduce the overall cost 
of the project to the District. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, December 4, 2017, 
Committee of the Whole Meeting. Tim Klan and Rob Greager from Barton 
Malow, will be joining me at this meeting to explain this requested purchase in 
more detail to the Board. 
 
 

 Attachments 
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c: Board of Education 
 
  


